
 

We have been reviewing all the new guidelines and would like to share.    

New Covid-19 Guidelines at White Mountain Country Club 

1. Players must arrive or remain in their car until no more than 15 minutes prior to 
their tee-time,  

2. Do not show up to the Club without a Tee-Time.  Tee times can be made 7 days in 
advance by calling the Pro Shop at (603) 536-2227.  Call the Pro Shop the day 
of your Tee-Time.   

3. Online Tee Times and Payment can be made on the current day (Please see our 
Book Online Tee Time) Seniors (age 55+) and Ladies can play on Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays before 12pm at a discounted rate.  Please call the Pro shop for Tee-
times and Payment.  Please use our Outside Walk-up Window when you have 
arrived for your tee-time.  

4. Pro Shop will open for merchandise sales and limited check-in. Four people are 
allowed in the pro shop at a time and we ask you to wear a mask when inside. 

5. Season Pass Holders can put money on account for cart fees, guest fees, 
merchandise, driving range and food service, the funds will be deducted as you use 
them. 

6. League players must purchase their league round from our online store 
(instructions have been sent to all league members on payment and procedures) 

7. Golf carts are now available for double riders. If you share a cart and are not from 
the same household, you should wear a mask when traveling together and within 
six-feet. Each cart will be sanitized before and after each use.  

8. At the completion of your round.  Return carts to designated area and discard trash. 
9.  Please leave when round is completed and no congregating in parking lot. 
10.  Personal clubs must be used; no rentals will be available.  
11.  Clubhouse will remain open for restroom availability only.  
12.  Food and Beverage Service will be available with curbside pickup and beverage cart 

service on the course when available. Snack Bar will open on June 15th for indoor 
seating. 

13.  All customers and staff must always maintain a distance of at least 6 feet from 
others.  Staff is required to wear face mask. 

Thanks for your understanding as we get through these unprecedented times! 


